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Elk planning and research timeline
With support and direction from the Minnesota Legislature, the Minnesota Department of Natural Resources 
(DNR) is a partner with the Fond du lac Band of Lake Superior Chippewa (FDL) on the Band’s proposal to 
restore elk to the Fond du Lac Reservation, the 1854 Ceded Territory, and surrounding area in northeast 
Minnesota. The graphic below provides a summary project timeline.

2025 (Spring)
Public scoping input is conducted 
for the NE Elk Management Plan, 

including public meetings and an online 
questionnaire.

2025 (Spring)
The interagency elk coordination team 
drafts the NE Elk Management Plan.

2025 (Fall)
The draft NE Elk Management Plan is 

released for public comment.

2023 (Summer)
An interagency elk coordination 

team is formed and begins to plan 
restoration efforts.

2025 (Winter)
The final plan is published after 

revisions based on public comments.

2026 (Spring)
Elk begin to be 

moved to northeast 
Minnesota.

2023 (Spring)
The Minnesota Legislature appropriates $2.3 million 

to FDL and DNR to “expand Minnesota’s wild elk 
population and range.”
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Members of Interagency Elk Coordination Team: Fond du Lac Band of Lake Superior Chippewa, 
Minnesota Department of Natural Resources, 1854 Treaty Authority, Carlton County, 
Rocky Mountain Elk Foundation, Minnesota Department of Agriculture, USDA APHIS, 
Minnesota Department of Transportation, US Forest Service, and Bemidji State University.
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Questions or comments? Please email the elk restoration planning team: ne.elk.plan.dnr@state.mn.us


